
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
Commercial Burglaries 

              District 024 (Rogers Park)  
 
About the Crime: 
Commercial burglaries have occurred in District 024 where unknown offender(s) 
gained entry by throwing a rock or brick through the front or side door window of the 
establishment to gain entry. The offenders(s) then pry open the cash register and 
stole cash. In one incident the register was also taken and in another incident a 
Plexiglas cabinet was forced open.  Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 
 

• 1200 block of W. Devon Ave. between September 08 - 09, 2015 between the 
hours of 10:30 p.m. – 10:30 a.m. 
 

• 6100 block of N. Broadway on September 09, 2015 between the hours of 
3:00 a.m. – 3:45 a.m. 
 

• 1400 block of W. Morse Ave. on September 14, 2015 at 4:49 a.m. 
 
 
About the Offenders: 
1400 block of W. Morse Ave. – Male, Caucasian, 35-40 yrs., 5'06'-5'08", 
160-170 lbs., wearing a blue shirt. 
 
 
What you can do:  

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighboring businesses in the area about 
these crimes. 

• Pay special attention to any subjects loitering in the area, particularly at 
closing time. 

• Ensure that there is sufficient security lighting and cameras mounted at an 
elevated distance from the street level so as not to be tampered with. 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 

 

Pattern P15-N-210(BA) 

RD#s HY416178, HY416531, HY421302 
 

Alert# P15-N-210(BA) 
September 17, 2015 


